From: Vanessa Gilmore

Sent: Wednesday, May 28, 2014 1:30 PM

To: Public comment

Subject: Retroactivity of the sentencing amendments

Dear Commissioners:

I am writing to voice my support for the retroactivity of the drug guidelines. | realize that the
Southern District of Texas would be greatly impacted by this action, but feel that in all fairness,
the guidelines should be applied retroactively.

The Honorable Vanessa D. Gilmore
United States District Judge
Southern District of Texas
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